
W^^th^all. S.^.

Febrxiary 2nd 1907.

Dear Mr.Corbett,

Thank you for your letter of the 

28th ultimo. As you know I have 

stated, more than once, that I ap­

preciate the importance of the Womens 

Franchise question, and I am fully 

aware of the valuable support given to 

us by women in the last election. 

But it is not possible for me to give 

you any assurance as to when the 

matter will be dealt with in Parlia­

ment.


